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Dear parents, carers and staff,  

As part of the NSW Government’s record $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades, planning is underway for covered walkway replacements at Hunter School of 
Performing Arts.   

The 2 walkways to be replaced are located between Buildings A and G and the other is 
attached to Building J.  

This work will improve the functionality of the covered walkways. The existing masonry 
structures which are prone to leaking will be removed and replaced with new walkways using 
durable and sustainable building materials. This work also involves installing upgrades to the 
cabling and electrical components currently within these walkway structures and 
repositioning them to improve functionality.   

This work is expected to begin in the 2024–25 Summer School Holiday period and is due to be 
completed during Term 1 2025.  

More information 

We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available.   

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the contact details below.  
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